
Friday 23rd September 2022 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
 

This week I have enjoyed visiting each classroom and looking 

at the writing which is being celebrated on the wow walls.  As a 

school, one of key areas of focus this year is Writing and we 

have introduced a new curriculum for this so it is great to see 

the outcomes this is already having. 

Well done to our Year 5 and 6 Girls football team who were 

successful against Stockwell earlier this week.  We are hosting 

two matches next week at school and look forward to the    

pupils doing us proud once again. 

Please can I remind parents/carers to be mindful of the       

language they are using on the playground.  There should be 

no swearing used when on school site.  Thank you for your 

support in this. 

Miss Pitts,  

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

 

Full School  

88.35% 

 

EYFS/KS1  

1LH 

95.57% 

KS2  

4TW 

96.70% 

 

Important Information 

School times: 8.55am - 3.30pm 

Thursdays: 8.55am - 1.45pm 

Gates open at 8.35am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

• Blue Door - Year 5/6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Free School Meals 

 
 

Pupils who have moved from Year 

2 into Year 3 will must pay £1.50 a 

day for school meals from —unless 

they are eligible for free school 

meals. 

 

Please use the link below to check 

if you are eligible for free school 

meals: 

http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-

and-schools/schools/free-school-

meals  

Reading Corner 

 

Later this week, we are having a very 

exciting delivery linked to reading and 

books.  Watch this space for more  

information! 

The first book swap of the year will take 

place on Thursday 6th October 2022 at 

home time.  Don’t forget to bring a 

book to swap! 

School uniform reminders 

PE Kit 

For PE, pupils should wear appropriate length 

shorts or   tracksuit bottoms in black, grey or navy 

blue; and full-length (not cropped) t-shirts with 

sleeves in white, black or navy.   Please also send 

them in suitable footwear for PE.   

We have black t-shirts and black shorts available 

to buy for 50p an item if you require them.  Please 

visit the school office purchase them. 

 

Hair 

Please ensure that any pupils with long hair come 

to school with it tied back. 

 

Jewellery 

Please ensure that the only jewellery that your 

child wears to school are a pair of stud earrings 

and/or a watch.  If they wear anything else, a 

member of staff will ask them to remove it and 

keep it safe until hometime. 

 

Pre-loved uniform 

We have a wide range of pre-loved school uni-

form for sale via the main office.  If your child 

needs anything, please pop in and have a look at 

what we have.   

Each item costs 50p. 

Parentmail  

 

As a school we are keen to 

reduce the amount of paper 

that we send home in the form 

of letters. 

 

Our aim by the end of this 

term, is to be using Parentmail 

to gain permission for school 

trips and visits to avoid the 

need to return paper             

permission slips. 

 

Over the next couple of weeks, 

the office staff will be ensuring 

that all parents/carers are    

registered with Parentmail and 

are able to log on and use it.  

 

If you are having any issues 

logging onto Parentmail, or 

need any help in how to use it, 

please contact the school office 

either in person or via 01482 

794122. 
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